
 

 

 St   Cuthbert   with   St   Matthias   CE   School  

Year 6ôs Blog 

Welcome to Year 6ôs fascinating blog! 

In English, we have been learning about semi-colons, dashes, colons, rela-

tive clauses, and bullet points. Semi-colons are usually used in lists or for-

mal language preferably to replace the full stop in a nicely separated way. A regular colon is used 

in lists similar to a semicolon [a majority of the time a colon is preferred] a colon is used to 

break up long sentences and to show a link in clauses, the second part explains the first part in 

greater depth. The difference between main clauses and relative clauses are a main clause will 

make the sentence make sense and a relative clause is extra information and will not make sense 

on its own. A relative clause is usually used with commas dashes and brackets. Bullet points 

helps to make list, key points, and organizing information probably used in instructions, a glos-

sary, or summaries. 

In Maths, we learnt about common factors, multiples, and prime numbers. A common factor is if 

a number is divisible by a bigger number for example common factors of 8 are 1,2,4,8 etc com-

mon multiples are if a number can be multiplied by another number. Another example is the 

first 2 multiples of six are 6 and 12. A prime number is a number that can only be divided by it-

self and the only even prime number is two ï as it is the smallest even number. One is not a 

prime number. In the early 1900s, mathematicians had debates over if one was a prime number 

because some people said it was whilst others said it was divisible by one. 

In RE, we have been learning about Christmas advertisements as we looked at John Lewisôs the 

advertisements show the true meaning of Christmas. We also looked at the differences between 

St. Matthew and St. Luke and who they were and what they did. Matthew worked as an apostle 

and tax collector and persuaded his fellow Jews for Jesus to be their political leader and release 

Jesus from the Romans, whilst Luke was the author of acts and a physician and took care of the 

unpopular people of society and wrote the nativity from Maryôs point of view. The similarities 

that they both had were that they mentioned Jesus, Joseph, and God in their gospel. 

In Spanish, we have been learning about lessons and what time we have for example estudio Es-

panol a las nueve. We wrote about the lessons we like, love, and hate.  

In Art, we have been learning about portraiture and Illustration. We did self-portraits of our-

selves and our personalities beside it and we will eventually colour it with watercolours and oil 

paints of are skin shades. By Abdul and Ammar 

Good Samaritans  

Omar, Bawan, Kleon from Year 5, are 

this weekċs Good Samaritans for their           

helpfulness in the dinner hall since  

September.  
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Olive YN ñWe read the 

Cinderella and the Three 

Bears story and made 

our bears with paper.ò 

Jahzel YR                                       

ñMummy and Daddy and helped me make 

my poster. My daddy and I picked up 

leaves and decorated  my poster.ò 

 Congratulations to our Mathlet-

ics superstar Leo Doci from Year 

1, for achieving  the Golden         

certificate. Well done Leo!   



 

Tidy Teds 

Tidy Ted  for KS1 was  awarded to Year 1 for 

a very beautiful and a cosy book corner, 

and Tidy Ted  for KS2 was awarded to Year 

6 for a lovely and well-organised book corner.  

Year 4 ôs 

Blog 

Hello                   

welcome to Year 4ôs fantastic blog! 

In English, we learnt about the non-

chronological report. We did a mind map 

to explore the different features of non-

chronological reports. We wrote that 

they are factual, and non-fiction, they 

have subheadings, and it doesnôt need to 

be in order. It can also have pictures and 

drawings. We also looked at the differ-

ence between fiction and non-fiction. 

In Maths, we have been looking at the 

relationship between multiplication and 

division. We wrote a mind map to ex-

plore and find out that they are the in-

verse of each other. We then concentrat-

ed on the multiples of 3. They are the 

numbers in the 3 times table, such as 3, 

6, 9, 12, 15, 18éwe looked at bar models 

and solved number line questions.     

In Art, we are looking at textiles. We in-

vestigated different textile designers and 

famous textile artists. And then we made 

a poster in groups, about the artists of 

our choice. Mine (Prince) made one 

about Liberty. We learnt about different 

artists like Henry Matisse, Leonardo da 

Vinci, and Picasso. We also learnt about 

still-life art. Still life art is when you are 

drawing /painting still art.                                                                                                                                                       

In PSHE we learnt how to have a good 

friendship with one other. We did a task 

about three ways to have a good friend-

ship. One way is always to be kind to one 

another, the other one is to play with our 

friends. By Chawan and Prince  

Head Teacherôs Letter 

Dear St Cuthbert children and parents, 

Our corridors are lined with red pop-
pies this week, reminding us of the 
sadness of wars. We have spent some 
moments in our Collective Worship 
times each day in prayer for others 
who have, and are suffering, due to 
wars, and thinking about ways we can 
resolve issues without fighting! This 
brings us to debatingé 

Being Parliament week, we have sent 
out Debating Homework this week in 
preparation for our class debates next week. The topic, 
This House Would Ban Junk Food for Children, would 
even be an excellent topic to discuss with your children 
this weekend!  

The autumn sunshine has shone down upon our Y5 
and Y6 children much of this week as they have thor-
oughly enjoyed their biking learning sessions. Thank 
you to the Bikeability team for giving our pupils this 
amazing opportunity - they have had 
a great week of learning! 

We value our offsite learning oppor-
tunities and Y3 were fortunate to at-
tend the Wallace Collection this week 
as part of the art learning on portrai-
ture. We had glowing reports about 
conduct from the adults at the Wal-
lace Collection ï well done Y3 (and 
Miss Smith and Ms Hanan)! 

But now itôs our weekend. We wish 
you two happy days of rest! 

With best wishes, 

Miss Putterill and the St Cuthbert 
Teaching Team 

ñI find that the harder I work, 
the more luck I seem to have.ò  

Thomas Jefferson 

Mesbah Y3 ñIn English 

we are writing a sum-

mary of a non-report. 

We wrote short sentenc-

es in our own words 

about a London land-

mark. After we wrote a 

summary of the report.ò 


